November 2018
NON-EMERGENCY TRANSPORTATION

Nevada Medicaid Transportation

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is
responsible for statewide administration of non-emergency
transportation (NET) for Medicaid covered services. Currently,
MTM is the non-emergency transportation broker for Nevada
non-emergency Medicaid. In 2019, the DHCFP will publish a request for proposal
transportation services. (RFP) for Medicaid’s non-emergency transportation program
throughout the state.

Nevada Medicaid Will Be In Your Area

Nevada Medicaid will be hosting town halls throughout Nevada to seek input on the needs and potential barriers
with using Medicaid’s transportation services. Community participation is appreciated as the information received
will be used to develop the request for proposal. All Nevada Medicaid recipients, providers and community partners
are invited.

Please join us...

To ask questions and
provide stakeholder input

regarding Medicaid’s

What is Medicaid’s NET?

Non-emergency transportation is provided to eligible Nevada Medicaid recipients to obtain medically necessary,
Medicaid covered services. Examples of the type of transportation available in-state are fixed bus routes,
paratransit, gas mileage reimbursement and door-to-door service when authorized. Out-of-state travel for pre-
authorized, medically necessary services may include airplanes or trains.

Why is your input important?
Nevada’s unique geography can create challenges for rural communities. We hope to gather input from all
recipients, providers and community partners to create a non-emergency transportation system that meets the
needs of our Medicaid participants.

Town Hall Locations & Dates:

+ Las Vegas + Pahrump
Wednesday, November 5, 2018 Thursday, December 6, 2018
Time: 5:30pm Time: 10:00am
Clark County Government Center Nye Communities Coalition
Commission Chambers NAC Room 31
500 South Grand Central Parkway 1020 East Wilson Road
Las Vegas, NV 89155 Pahrump, NV 89048

Public parking is available directly
south of the building.

If you are unable to attend in person, you can provide input via an online survey on the Division of Health
Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) transportation page at http./dhcfp.nv.gov/Pgms/BLU/Transportation/.

If you have any questions or would like the survey e-mailed to you, please send your request to
transportation@dhcfp.nv.gov.



